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February 4, 2023 

 
A Personal Message from MP Shaun Chen 陈圣源 

 
As the Member of Parliament for Scarborough North, I am pleased to extend my 

warmest greetings to the organizers and attendees of the ‘Chinese New Year with 

Hometown Flavor’ Premade Cuisine Industry Development Forum. 

 

Today’s event is the perfect opportunity to gather and discuss the challenges and 

successes faced by the pre-made cuisine industry in Canada. It is also an exciting 

opportunity for the announcement of the Chinese Premade Cuisine Industry 

Research & Development Center. Gatherings such as today’s serve as a nostalgic 

reminder of traditional Chinese cuisine and the flavours enjoyed by families during 

the Spring Festival. 

 

I commend the Chinese Cuisine & Hospitality Association of Canada, 

Eachtechnology Canada Co. Ltd, and Legends Media for hosting this event for a 

worthy cause. Allow me this opportunity to wish all attendees a happy, healthy, 

and prosperous Year of the Rabbit. 

 

Please accept my best wishes for a most successful event. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Shaun Chen 陈圣源 

Member of Parliament 

Scarborough North 
 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCJiijJDvi8kCFQFiPgodsNMOTg&url=http://ftpmirror.your.org/pub/wikimedia/images/wikipedia/fr/c/c9/&bvm=bv.107467506,d.cWw&psig=AFQjCNF-2zitOeAXf2U8cJyoqHFlkvS-Kw&ust=1447451480847918

